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18/02/2021

Request for Information — Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987

We refer to your official information request dated 7 February 2021 for information regarding the funding for the Southern Section of the Beltway.

The information you have requested is enclosed.

a) Whether HCC currently has funding in the budget to complete the Southern Section of The Beltway.

o HCC currently have no funding committed to completing the Southern Section of The Beltway.
b) if not, whether funding for the Southern Section is included within the scope of the Micromobility SSBC and;

o Funding for the Southern Section is not included in the work programme recommended by the Micromobility SSBC.
c) if not, whether HCC is planning a separate funding approach for the Southern Section.

o A separate funding approach will be required for the Southern Section at some stage in future but we currently have no plans for this.

Further, your comment that funding for the Southern Section is not addressed by the Micromobility SSBC but is included in the funding committed/completed
diagram in that report is correct and will be corrected as this document moves from draft to final form. There is obviously an intention to construct the
Southern Section of The Beltway when funding and competing priorities allow, but at this stage no funding has been committed.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at

www ombudsman parliament nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely,

Euan Kyle

ior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand

T 04 570 6702 W www huttcity govinz

From: Euan Kyle

Sent: Tuesday, 9 February 2021 3:54 PM

To:

Sul bility SSBC [#563D5T]
09/02/2021
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REQUEST FOR INFORMATION - LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICIAL INFORMATION AND MEETINGS ACT 1987: ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF
REQUEST

| am writing to acknowledge receipt of your official informa ion request dated 7 February 2021 for information regarding the funding for the Sou hem
Sec ion of the Beltway.

We received your request on 9 February 2021. We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as possible and in any event no later han 20
working days after the day your request was received. If we are unable to respond to your request by then, we will notify you of an extension of that
timeframe.

If any additional factors come to light which are relevant to your request, please do not hesitate to contact us so that these can be taken into account.

Yours sincerely,





